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An account has been set up at 
Robert Lee State Bank to assist 
Robert Lee Volunteer Fire 
Department Chief  Ross Torres.   
Ross is currently undergoing 
medical treatment due to kidney 
failure.  Checks can be made out 

Bronte.  Pumpkins will be 
available for purchase, as well as 
coke floats.  

The annual Silver Reunion, 
scheduled for October 1, 2020, 
has been canceled for this 
year.

to Rosendo Torres Jr Benefit c/o 
Robert Lee State Bank, PO Box 
549, Robert Lee, Texas, 76945.

Bella B’s in Robert Lee will be 
holding a wine tasting on 
Saturday, September 26, at 2 pm.  
There will also be door prizes.

The monthly meeting of  the 
Friends of  the Robert Lee Care 
Center will be held on Monday, 
September 28, at 10 am at the 
home of  Della Alexander at 10 
West 15th Street in Robert Lee. 
Anyone interested in checking 
out the RLCC Auxiliary is 
invited to attend. Social 
distancing can be observed and 
a face covering worn by those 
who choose to do so.

Due to the uncertainty of  the 
pandemic, the Sorosis Study 
Club deeply regrets that they 
will be postponing their “Potato 
Bake” in November.  
Conditions permitting, they will 
try again in the spring. 

The Bronte United Methodist 
Women announce that 

applications for the Sid and 
Bernice Evans Scholarship are 
now being accepted.  The Evans 
were longtime members of  the 
Bronte First United Methodist 
Church.  The Scholarship 
Foundation was established by 
their family.

The scholarship is for students 
who are in at least their second 
year of  college or trade school.  
Applications are available from 
Lanette Fletcher at Glenn-Bivins 
Insurance, 123 W Main Street, 
and from Pastor Stacy Sprinkle 
at First United Methodist 
Church.

Applications must be returned 
to Lanette or another UMW 
member no later than Friday, 
September 18.  The scholarship 
recipient will be announced after 
the September meeting.

A pumpkin patch social will be 
held Saturday, September 26, at 
11 am, at the Cactus Rose 
Beauty Salon and Hideway in 


